From: o

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 9:46 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to lodge my concern about the proposed rubbish tip in Lidcombe. | live close to the area and | believe
this would have a significant negative impact on the residents of Lidcombe.

Below are some of my concerns:

- this would create traffic issues around the area due to daily truck movements and the roads will be damaged by
the heavy vehicles

- the odour from the waste will impact both commercial and residential areas near the site

- the location is very close to residential areas which makes the location unsuitable for waste transfer processing
as it may impact the health and well-being of the residents

Due to the reasons above, | am strongly against the proposed waste transfer station at 109A Church St.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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